Oakley Community Bus – annual report                                                                              May 2023
The community bus continues to run twice a month and is popular with both villagers and drivers.
We are currently supported by 6 drivers including 1 from Brill and I have 2 more names on a reserve list for the future.
It is regularly supported by a large group from Oakley with a small number from Brill.
We are currently in profit and should remain so for the remainder of this year. The Community Board supported the bus owners with a grant ,and as a result of some shrewd negotiations I was able to achieve an acceptable hire charge.


